
Thursday, October 3rd 
 
Last night your Lake Central Middle School Indian football squad traveled to Lowell to 
take on the Red Devils. Amari Brooks and Xavier Williams both rushed for touchdowns. 
Our defense was great all game. The final score was Lake Central Indians 31- Lowell 
Red Devils 0. Great job and go Coyotes and Indians! 
 
Eco Teens 
There is an Eco Teens meeting is today after school.  Please have your rides here no 
later than 5:00 p.m.  Please see Mrs. Campagna if you have any questions. 
 
Spell Bowl 
Just a reminder that Spell Bowl meeting is tomorrow morning, October 4th.  See you 
there! 
 
Friendship Club will be meeting tomorrow morning at 8:00 a.m. in room 611. 
 
23-19 23-19 
In honor of Clark Goes Hollywood, tomorrow is "Crazy Sock Day!"  In 2001, the 
Disney/Pixar movie, "Monsters, Inc.", used the code 23-19 to warn monsters of human 
exposure.  Please wear your craziest socks to school tomorrow to show our school 
spirit!!!! 
 
Clark Band 
Congratulations to the following band students for their selection to the Indiana 
Bandmaster's Association's All-Region Band: 
 
Aubrey Carlson - Flute 
Samantha Kaminsky - Flute and Piccolo 
Aidan Bolde - Trombone 
Dominic Piunti - Trombone 
Matthew Borowski - Percussion 
Whitney Myers - French Horn 
 
The Clark Middle School Band is selling candles through Yankee Candle 
Fundraising.  See your favorite band student for an opportunity to support our 
program.  CMS bands receive 40% of all expenses. 
 
The Lake Central Middle School Bands are hosting a mattress fundraiser at Lake 
Central High School this Sunday, October 6.  Even if you are not interested in making a 
purchase, please consider spreading the word through social media and word of 
mouth.  See https://www.facebook.com/events/2502684869792002/  for more 
information. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/events/2502684869792002/


There are no after school band activities this week and jazz band is on its regular 
schedule.   
 
Picture Retakes 
Picture retake day is scheduled for Monday, October 7th.  Pictures will be taken during 
student lunch hours. 
 
Paws for a Cause 
The next Paws for a Cause meeting will be Tuesday, October 22nd at 4:00 p.m. in the 
LGI. 
 
Attention 8th graders going on the Washington, D.C. trip:  There will be a 
parent/student meeting to go over final details of the trip on Thursday, October 10th, at 
7:00 p.m. in the LGI.  Students going to DC need to turn in their forms to Ms. Craig as 
soon as possible.  If you need forms, please see Ms. Craig in room 701. 
 
Parents: If you need to pick up your child early from school, please send a note, have 
your child bring it the office first thing in the morning, and we will write a pass for them to 
leave class at the time noted.  
 
Box Tops for Education is going digital!! Starting this year, you will be able to scan 
your cast register receipt for the new box tops, and the box tops will be directly placed 
into Clark Middle School's account. Please download the free app on your phone and 
follow the directions to set it up. The is only for the NEW box tops. The digital change 
may take a few years to happen.  
There are still the old box tops on boxes. We will still be counting the old box tops as 
long as they have not expired. Please send in all unexpired box tops to school and have 
your student place them in the box in the office. If you have an questions, please do not 
hesitate to call or email me (khempeni@lcscmail.com). Thank you!! 
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